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From: Martha George Withers
To: Sadowsky, Steve
Cc: director@frenchlegationmuseum.org
Subject: Question re: Certificate of Appropriateness
Date: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 11:58:54 AM


This message is from Martha George Withers. [ director@frenchlegationmuseum.org
] 


Dear Mr. Sadowsky: Does the following scenario require a Certificate of
Appropriateness? The French Legation Museum is applying for a Heritage Grant from
the ACVB. The purpose of the request is repair/maintenance of the wooden
accessible access ramp. In addition, there are areas of wood rot and water damage
to the north elevation of the historic structure, including the water table and rear
door. This is all routine exterior work and repainting will be in the same colors as
currently approved (white and gray). We are continuing to work with Chris Hutson of
Volz O'Connell Hutson who have been involved with preserving this historic structure
for some time. If a COA is necessary, I would appreciate talking to you about what
needs to be submitted and if this can be accomplished before 9/10. Thank you,
Martha George Withers Director French Legation Museum martha@earlyaustin.org
512/472-8180
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